
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
October and November are months when the leaves change and the cool weather reminds us that Fall is 
here and Winter is coming. Only God could create such beautiful displays of vibrant colors! We, at 
Touch the World get to experience God working in other beautiful displays.  We get to meet wonderful, 
beautiful people that manifest our Lord’s love and sacrifice! 
Christmas Joy Project …bringing joy to the less fortunate 
I want to thank everyone that participated in the Christmas joy project this year.  Hickory Grove 
Baptist Church of Bladenboro, NC, Hopewell Baptist Church of Morganton, NC, and Wake Cross 
Roads Baptist Church of Rolesville, NC collected a total of almost 1000 boxes to send to 
underprivileged children in El Salvador.  That is an awesome praise to our Lord.  I also want to thank the 
Senior Adult group at Woodlawn Baptist Church of Greensboro, NC.  This group collected over 
eighty boxes of clothing to send to El Salvador.  What a blessing to see God’s people come together for 
the celebration of Christ’s birth by helping others in need.  
Romania Mission Trip 
We had a mission team led by Dr. Bill 
Bowyer travel to Romania last month.  
Pastor Bowyer taught in our Vasile 
Gherman Pastor School while the 
remaining six men did evangelism and 
preached in the surrounding villages.  I 
praise the Lord for the report of 
salvations during this mission as well as 
the encouragement that was given to the 
people of Romania.  As we enter into 
this Thanksgiving season I want to 
thank each and every one of you that 
are a part of this organization.  We are 
all in this ministry together; none is 
greater than the other.  How blessed 
that we are to not only be a child of the 
King, but to actually be involved with building His Kingdom by “touching the world” one life at a time! 
 
By His grace and for His glory, 
Homer 

 

Christmas Celebration Project 
Many of you have asked about sending a Christmas gift to your sponsored child.  Unfortunately due to foreign postal regulations, 
expensive duty charges, and difficulties in getting packages to remote areas, TTWM has a policy not to send packages to sponsored 
children.  The good news is that you can send a card with small flat items such as bookmarks, stickers, ribbons, etc. You can also 
contribute a financial gift designated for a Christmas Celebration for the children residing in your sponsored child’s home.  This gift will 
be used to help purchase gifts for the children and allow them to have a Christmas Celebration.  If you would like to participate you can 
mail your cards and contributions to TTWM at PO Box 2175; Morganton, NC  28680.  If every sponsor gives a small amount all of 
the children will be blessed with a wonderful Christmas. 
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There are 6.8 billion 
people in the world 
And 1.7 billion of 

them have no access 
to the gospel. 

 
Do you care enough to 

Pray? 
Do you care enough to 

Give? 
Do you care enough to 

Go? 
 

Matthew 28:19-20 
  

How you can make 
a Difference…. 

 Pray for all of the 
TTWM Projects and 
that God will guide 
and provide. 

 Sponsor A Child 
For only $15 a 
month you can truly 
make a difference in 
a precious child’s 
life.  There are 
hundreds of children 
desperately in need 
of your sponsorship.  
To sponsor a child 
go to our web-site. 


